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(Final Mandate Stage) Report of the Standing Committee on the Premier and Constitutional Matters 
on the Traditional Courts Bill [B 1D-2017] (s76), dated 13 November 2020, as follows:   
 
The Standing Committee on the Premier and Constitutional Matters having considered the subject of 
the Traditional Courts Bill [B 1D-2017] (s76), referred to the Committee in terms of Standing Rule 217, 
recommends that the House confers on the Western Cape’s delegation in the National Council of 
Provinces the authority to not support the Bill. 
 
Minority View 
 
In terms of Standing Rule 90, the African National Congress expressed its minority view to support the 
Bill. 
 
Report to be considered.        
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MR R MACKENZIE, MPP 
CHAIRPERSON: STANDING COMMITTEE ON PREMIER AND CONSTITUTIONAL MATTERS 
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